Oct. 27, 1962

Reve Irving L. Smith
First Methodist Church
Stil lwater, Okla.

Dear Irving,

It was indeed a pleasure to hear from you, as it was to have
you join us several weekssago.

We would certainly look forward to subsequent opportunities
to converse together about who we are in these times.

Irving, I am taking the liberty of sending you under
separate cover a beief study in biblical theology which I
have just recently completed for the Methodist Student Movement.
If it should spark &ny particular critical or constructive
comments oOr responses pn your part, I would be delighted for
you to share them with me.

Let's keep in touch,

Cordially and sincerely,

Thomas C. Ogen
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